
Heath Township Budget Workshop Meeting 
May 20, 2024 

 
 
 
Called to order at 7:00 p.m. 
Roll call:  Jones, M.Harvey, Lindholm, B.Harvey 
 
New Business: 
 
 
Budget Workshop:  
 Roads Budget – The Board discussed estimates for the road projects for the 2024/2025 year 
given from the Road Commission.  Discussion on millage needs for the upcoming years. 
 
 
Fire Budget – Board noted the fire budget.  
 
 
General Fund Budget – M.Harvey discussed the line items on the General Township Budget. There was 
discussion on what expenses  were paid with the Administration Fees collected with tax payments. 
Board discussion included, updates to parks, the township parking lot getting fixed, running natural gas 
to the concession building, and updating our website. 
 
 
Truth and Taxation / Budget hearing set for June 10th 2024, 7 p.m. 
 
 
Motion by M.Harvey, supported by Lindholm, to adjourn the Budget Workshop at 8:21 p.m.  Motion 
carried unanimously. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Missy Harvey, Clerk 


